
Hello there!  
 
I’d like to point out how irresponsible it would be to pass a bill that belittles a parents authority over a 
child! I would NEVER EVER allow ANYONE near my child without my direct supervision! 
 
Please protect my child, and all the children in Oregon!  
 
Thank you 
Kate Rybak  
 


